
Dear Kindergarten Parents:

Each year I give my class the opportunity to buy good literature at a low 
cost by using book clubs such as scholastic. This year  we will use several 
different clubs sponsored by scholastic to give you a variety of books to 
choose from.

You do not have to buy any books. This is just an  opportunity to look 
through the catalogues and see what is available for your child. When 
we use these clubs our class receives bonus points which gives us the 
chance to order classroom books at NO cost. 

I will not go through each catalogue and cross out what I feel is unfit 
literature. I will leave that up to your discretion. I will ask, though, that 
any book that has action figures, deals with halloween or that type of 
genre, etc., be kept at home after the purchase. Thank you.

If you choose to purchase from the clubs:
1. Please fill out the order sheet on the back of each catalogue. Be

sure that each book you want to purchase is marked correctly.
2. Please be sure that your child’s name is on each order.
3. Please be sure to send the  money for the order along with the order.
4. If you write a check, please make it out to MGA .

These books make great gifts, stocking stuffers, and are great additions 
to your child’s library. I still have some that I purchased  when I first 
started teaching. So if kept nicely, even the paperback books last... ;-)

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please let me know.

Judy K.


